
SHAC Meeting 

January 3, 2019 

 

Attendance:  Julie Rogers, School Nurse – FHS 

  Nancy Navarro, Parent Liaison 

  Yvonne Robinson, Health Educator 

  David Lightner, Director of School Nutrition 

  Robin Sumner, School Counselor – FHS 

  Rita Esterwood, CTE teacher – FHS 

  Nancy Cantrell, Director of EC 

  Chris Baldwin, Superintendent 

The team discussed the following: 

 Setting goals, based around the mental health need of students 

1. Identifying areas of need for Tiers 1, 2, and 3 

2. Identifying outside resources for Tier 1 students 

 Adding members 

 Appointing a new SHAC chair 

 Setting up future meetings 

 Issues facing educators such as mental and physical health of students  

 Possible community outreaches 

Action taken: 

 Julie Rogers and Rita Esterwood will co-chair this committee 

 Through email, we will discuss what our goals will be for this year 

 Kathryn Holmes, an SRO, possibly a physician will be invited to be a part of this committee 

 

   

 


